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Term dates 

Opens—8 September 2020 

Closes—23 October 2020 

Opens—3 November 2020 

Closes—17 December 2020 

Opens—5 January 2021 

Closes—12 February 2021 

Opens—22 February 2021 

Closes—1 April 2021 

Opens—19 April 2021 

May Day—3 May 2021 

Closes—28 May 2021 

Opens—7 June 2021 

Closes—23 July 2021 

Attendance 

Week ending 
04/12/20 

1st Venus 99.11% 

2nd Jupiter 97.78% 

3rd Earth 95.81% 

4th Mars  94.86% 

4th Mercury  94.86% 

5th Saturn  91.04% 

 

Well done Venus!  

 

Parents should call 
the office on 01422 
831971 to report a 
pupil absent. This 
should be done on 

the 1st day of 
absence and all 

subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 

 

Earth -  Charlie S—for a great improvement in 
phonics this week.  

Mars -  Jacob S—for trying hard with his 
presentation and spending time making sure that 
his work is neat and tidy.  

Saturn - Jack S—for trying really hard with the 
presentation and neatness of his work and even 
starting to join to up some of his writing. 

Jupiter - Mia-Marie D—for taking responsibility for 
her learning and improving her reading skills by 
using her phonics knowledge. Super work, Mia, 
keep it up!  

Mercury - Meaghan B—for her amazing effort 
making an Anderson shelter at home.  

Venus - Archie F—for fantastic engagement in our 
new online maths game.   

 

 

 

Trinity Academy St. 
Peter’s 

9 St Peter’s Avenue, 
Sowerby Bridge, Halifax, 
HX6 1HB 

Follow us! 

@trinityacadStP 

Key dates 

 

Keeping safe over the  

holidays 

W/C Monday 14 December 

Reindeer Run 

Wednesday 16 December 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 17 December  

Winter Weather 
Closures  

As the weather is 
turning colder and 
we keep windows 

open for coronavirus 
safety, we would like 

to ask parents to 
ensure their 
child comes 
to school in 
a warm coat 
and clothing.  

THIS WEEK’S 
WINNER  

 
Mia F 

in Saturn  

THIS WEEK’S 
WINNER 

 
Archie F 
 in Venus   

 



Applications for Reception 2021 

The application process for children who are due to start primary school in September 
2021; that is children born between 1 September 2016 and 31 August 2017, is now 
open. Please share the following link with anyone who may want to join our wonderful 
community: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org/key-info/reception-admissions/ 

Attendance 
You will have noticed that we are now publishing the class attendance on the newsletter 
each week. 
 
The class with the highest attendance each week is rewarded with some additional time 
at break. Next week, the class who have had the highest attendance this term will be 
rewarded by with cupcakes! 
 
Thank you to all those parents and carers who share our high expectations of attendance. Every day 
counts! 

 

For up-to-date information on Coronavirus guidance in schools please visit: https://www.gov.uk/
government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening
-schools  

Coronavirus Information  

    Reminder about face coverings  

Thank you to those parents and carers who routinely wear a face covering at drop-off 

and collection times. Please can we politely request that all parents and carers dropping 

and collecting, wear a face covering at the school gates. 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org 

We are a Nut Free school 
We would like to remind all parents that due to allergies NO NUTS are allowed in school.  If you 

are needing some nut-free pack lunch ideas please visit change4life for some healthy and tasty 

recipes.  

Christmas Dinner 
Unfortunately, due to the current guidelines around bubbles and the strict timings followed at lunchtimes, 
we are unable to provide the large scale Christmas lunches like previous years. However, if your child 
usually has a hot meal, their roast dinner on Wednesday 16 December will include a traditional twist. 

Schedule for the final week 
Your support of the decision to close school on Friday 18 December for an INSET day has been very 
much appreciated. To clarify, the updated schedule for next week is: 
 
Wednesday 16 December 
Pupils will complete the Reindeer Run. Please bring all sponsor money in on this day. 
 
Thursday 17 December 
Children (and staff!) may wear their Christmas jumper to school for a 50p donation. Please note, school 
trousers/skirts and smart black shoes should still be worn. 
 

As previously mentioned, we are not able to allow children to exchange Christmas cards in school this 
year and staff are unable to accept gifts from children. Thank you for your continued support.  

https://stpeters.trinitymat.org/key-info/reception-admissions/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes

